
 

 

Minutes of the 
 Joint Loss Committee Meeting 

Tuesday, October 26, 2021  
9:00am 

 
Members present:  Warren Hatch; Bill Stevens; Andy Robertson; Michelle 
Stevens; and Caren Rossi. 
  
Chairman Hatch opened the meeting at 9:10am.  
 
Injuries 
Andy Robertson will bring the list of claims from the last two years to the next 
meeting for the committee to review.  
 
Scheduling of Future meetings and Inspections 
 
The committee determined the following dates and times:  
 
Inspections of the Town Offices and Public Safety Complex- November 4, 2021, 
at 8am starting with the Town Offices.  
 
Inspections of the Library, Town Hall & Annex- December 9, 2021, at 8am. Meet 
at the complex.  
 
Regular meeting January 6, 2022, at 8am at the Town Office meeting room.  
 
 
Misc. 
 
Michelle Stevens asked about the panic buttons and how often they get tested. 
 
Caren Rossi will reach out to Chief Dronsfield about getting all of them tested.  
 
Caren Rossi asked if we could get chainsaw training for volunteers?  
 
Andy Robertson stated no, only town employees should use a chainsaw.  
 
Caren Rossi will look into chainsaw training and or a refresher for those who 
have taken it as it has been a while since employees took it.  She will look into 
UNH extension; T square and NHMA and Andy Robertson will reach out to 
Primex.  
 
 
Bill Stevens  made a motion for the meeting to adjourn at 8:40am. 
Second by Michellet Stevens. 
Vote: All, meeting adjourned 
 
Minutes by: 
Caren Rossi, Secretary  
JLMC 


